
Holyrood 350 Event, 4th June.

Dear Climate Concerned Friends

 I am emailing you to invite you and members of your Group to join representatives from 
Transition Towns, Going Carbon Neutral, and other climate change active communities to meet 
with our MSPs (a good response so far) for an up-beat lunchtime meeting 1-2pm on June 4th. 

 Following the lunchtime meeting with MSPs there will be workshops and strategy discussions 
(2-4pm) to work out how we can encourage the Scottish Government to take further radical action 
to enable all communities in Scotland to become resilient zero-carbon communities. 

 It is really important that we have an excellent turn out from people who are actively working to 
reduce their communities carbon footprint – especially in the lead up to the final debate of the 
Scottish Climate Change Bill . 

Our  MSPs must be made aware that we are behind them in pushing for a strong Climate Change 
Bill and in their endeavours to strengthen the  local communities who are willing to start tackling 
climate change now. 

It would be great if you could join us.  Please email me and copy in justinkenrick@yahoo.co.uk if 
you can, and if you can’t please suggest someone else (or several others!) who might be able to 
join us. 

The second thing you can do to help, would be to send a version of the email below to your 
constituency and list MSPs inviting them to join us between 1 and 2pm on June 4th that would be 
great (find their contact details here ). 

If you can kick off your email with a couple of lines about what your group is doing – a positive 
story from their constituents –  that would be great. 

Best wishes and many thanks 
 
John Riley
 
Carbon Neutral Biggar
Elmsleigh | 11 Broughton Road | Biggar | ML12 6AN
t: 01899 229 429
f: 01899 220 142
e: john@saocc.org.uk
w: www.carbon-neutral-biggar.com 
 

http://uk.mc250.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=justinkenrick@yahoo.co.uk
http://www.carbon-neutral-biggar.com/
mailto:john@saocc.org.uk
http://www.writetothem.com/

